
From: LN Planning <LNplanning@environment-agency.gov.uk>  
Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2024 8:06 AM 
To: planning <planning@boston.gov.uk> 
Subject: EA response B/24/0122 ; David Hallgate Optometrist, 86-88 Wide Bargate, Boston, PE21 6SE 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
We have no comments to make on this application as it is a change of use from a less vulnerable use 
to a less vulnerable use. 
 
However, if you believe you do need our advice, please contact me using the details below. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Rebecca Flint 
Planning adviser 
 
Environment Agency | Sustainable Places | Lincolnshire and Northamptonshire Area 
07867154071 
rebecca.flint@environment-agency.gov.uk 
Working days: Monday to Friday 
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